
 

TANA WATER WORKS DEVELOPMENT AGENCY (TWWDA) 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 ON THE TENDER NOTICE NO 10/2023-2024 

1. Tana Water Works Development Agency (TWWDA) wishes to draw the attention of all Interested Bidders on the Tender 

documents for the Construction of Tetu-Aguthi Water Supply Project (TWWDA/T/013/2023-2024) and The 

Construction of Mbeere South Water Supply Project – LOT I Kamburu Water Supply (TWWDA/T/014/2023-

2024) as had been advertised by way of uploading the document on PPI Portal and TWWDA website on Tuesday 05th 

March 2024 and 1st March 2024 respectively, to the following adjustment as indicated in the table below. This 

addendum relates to some changes in the respective BOQs and the extension of the submission deadlines for the 

named two tenders; 

2. The change/s is/are now uploaded on the Agency`s website www.tanawwda.go.ke. and PPI Portal. 

 
 TENDER NUMBER AND NAME AREA OF CHANGE NATURE OF CHANGE 

i. Construction of Tetu-Aguthi Water Supply 
Project (TWWDA/T/013/2023-2024) 

(a)BOQ Numbering has now been made consistent, since there 
was a repetition of item 2.3 in P&G of the BOQ; 

(b) The raised item 2.8 which had omitted the mark up 

percentage for the contractor has now been incorporated. 

See the attached Revised BOQ 

ii. Construction of Mbeere South Water Supply 
Project – LOT I Kamburu Water Supply 

(TWWDA/T/014/2023-2024) 

(a) For item 2.8 mark-up has now been included in bill 2.10 in 
P&G 

(b) Under bill 3.12 on item 18.2 the amount is now corrected 

to read 500,000 in the Administration Item Building 
 

See the attached Revised BOQ 

iii. Construction of Tetu-Aguthi Water Project 

(TWWDA/T/013/2023-2024) and 
Construction of Mbeere South Water Supply 

Project – LOT 1 Kamburu Water Supply 

(TWWDA/T/014/2023-2024) 

The earlier advertised deadline for the submission of the bids 

that was indicated as THURSDAY 4TH APRIL 2024 at 10.00 
a.m. is hereby revoked. 

Deadline for the submission of these tenders 

shall now be THURSDAY 11TH APRIL 

2024 At 10.00 a.m. 

  

3. This addendum shall form part and be construed as such for the tender document referred to herein pursuant to the section 
on ``Amendment of Documents` as explained in the bid; 

 
For further clarification, kindly use the email address indicated: ceo@tanawwda.go.ke or info@tanawwda.go.ke  

The Chief Executive Officer, 

Tana Water Works Development Agency 

P.O Box 1292-10100, NYERI 

Tel: 061-2032282 

Date: 02nd March 2024 

  
 

http://www.tanawwda.go.ke/

